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I wish to let you know that I support ranked choice voting in Oregon.  I believe it is a 

shame that people feel that they are limited to the least of two evils, because they are 

afraid they will "waste" their vote if they vote for someone that they really want.  Our 

country, the supposed "bastion of democracy", lacks a real and true democratic 

process in so many ways.  It is time to live up to that title and claim our place leading 

the world to democracy.  Ranked choice voting is probably the one best thing that we 

can do to reach that goal and truly support democracy in our country.  Please support 

ranked choice voting. 


